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Dear City of Saint-Paul, 
 
When I submitted my support for Mr. Privatsky’s candidacy for the interim Ward#4 city 
council seat, I did so with the understanding that our city council President Noecker 
would bring forth her recommendation to be voted on. I trust both her legacy 
experience and her judgment as a public servant. I support her role as City Council 
President. 
 
In light of the scandal presented on March 26th and the usurpation of Noecker’s voice, I 
withdraw my recommendation, not because I believe that Mr. Privatsky is unqualified, 
but because the process has been tainted. 
 
I am asking that this communication be part of the public record. 


 
Respectfully submitted, 
Noelle Jacquet-Morrison 
Ward#4 resident 
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From: Noelle Jacquet-Morrison
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Letter of support for Matt Privratsky"s application for the Interim position as the Ward#4 city council person
Date: Thursday, March 20, 2025 9:34:30 AM

You don't often get email from njacquet1028@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear St Paul city council, 
 
I would like to offer my support for Matt Privratsky's application for the Ward#4 interim
position. His experience and his knowledge of the workings of the city council would
allow a smooth transition for the work  to continue until the election  for the Ward#4
seat takes place. Jenne Nelson has been shouldering the work for the last couple of
months, and we are thankful for her work. But, she cannot do it alone.
 
As the West Summit Neighborhood Advisory Council (WSNAC) co-chair and a Ward#4
resident,  I have had the opportunity to connect with Mr. Privratsky on several occasions
while he was council Jalali's aide and I have found him to be responsive to requests in a
timely fashion,  a good communicator and listener, solutions oriented and committed to
growing the work of the council to serve all. 
 
I hope that you will consider bringing Mr. Privratsky as the interim Ward#4 city council
person.
 
I remain at your disposal with any questions you may have.
 
Best, 

Noelle Jacquet-Morrison
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